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Airport Corner Pit

M2007057

Creede, CO


Travis:


It appears I am not smart enough to get this into the annual report. I figure 
you are the one that needs it anyway. If you have any questions give me a 
call 719-850-8443


This pit is still open because the Headwaters/WIllow Creek reclamation 
committee is still going to need material.


As you probably know the restoration that was completed on Willow Creek 
got washed out in Spring of 2020.  


They have hired a new engineering firm to redesign the project. However it 
is unlikely that the design process and fund raising will be completed in 
time to do major work this year but they would plan to do it in 2022. They 
are attempting to get Wason Ranch to include their property in the 
restoration so it would be a bigger project. 


They have a grant of $34,000 to plant trees which will expire if they do not 
use it this year. Thus they plan to use some of the material from the pit this 
year for tree planting.


Sincerely,


John Parker 


